# SEPTEMBER 2020 FOOT NOTES



#### Find Us On:









#### About Us:

COVID-19 & FFAC

We are here to ensure the health, wellness, and safety of all our patients, especially during this time of uncertainty. The Coronavirus is on the mind of everyone in the nation and brings worry

upon us all. At the Freeland Foot & Ankle Clinic office, we take all the proper measures to insure the safety of our patients and staff.



- ~ Masks must be worn by patients & staff.
- ~ Sanitizing all door knobs, communal surfaces, and seats before and after patient contact.
- ~ Practicing social distancing & providing hand sanitizer.

If, at anytime, you have a question about our COVID-19 protocol, please call the office. We are happy to help!

### Community:

For the month of September, Freeland Foot & Ankle Clinic will be collecting shoes for the United Way! Bring gently used shoes (adult & children) to the office for local distribution to those who need them most.



- ~ Must be shoes ONLY. Please, no clothing or socks. ~ Must be in a plastic bag...no shoe boxes.
- ~ Leave in the donation box outside of our office or with Abbie at the front desk. Thank you!

## Deal of the Month 10% off Urea Care!

Urea Care is an intensive skin therapy cream that provides immediate relief from dry, rough, and calloused skin.

